April 8, 2021

NOTICE

COUNCIL TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE MEETING

GRANT ROAD AND SLEEPER AVENUE INTERSECTION STUDY PROJECT 18-68

The Council Transportation Committee (CTC), consisting of three Council members, will be providing input on the proposed alternatives/conceptual design for the project on:

TUESDAY, APRIL 20, 2021 - 6:30 P.M

For more information on the project and to register in advance to access the meeting via Zoom Webinar, please visit the following website: https://www.mountainview.gov/GSIS

The Grant Road and Sleeper Avenue Intersection Study aims to evaluate potential intersection improvements to facilitate the safe movement of pedestrians and bicyclists crossing Grant Road at Sleeper Avenue.

Members of the public will have an opportunity to address the CTC regarding the project. If you are unable to attend the meeting and have questions or comments, please contact Darwin Galang, Associate Civil Engineer, at Darwin.Galang@mountainview.gov or by calling 650-903-6311.